25th March 2022

Dear Parents/Carer

## Virtual Burwell Talk via Zoom

On Tuesday 29<sup>th</sup> March at 5:00pm, there will be a virtual Burwell talk for parents about the upcoming residential trip. Sarah Crocombe, Head of Centre at Burwell House, will give a presentation and she will then answer any specific questions about Burwell House.

Should you have any specific questions about your child, please contact the school office and your child's class teacher will contact you individually. A letter explaining final arrangements, timings and suggested clothing has been sent home today.

## Meeting login details:

https://zoom.us/j/97102255310?pwd=ZStTL2dPdkV5STFMSFBZejE4UzdTZz09

Meeting ID: 971 0225 5310

Passcode: hFUxZ9

Yours sincerely

Mr C Dorey

Head of Year Three